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25th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

EYFS – Monday 16th December 2024 

 

Birmingham Community Healthcare will be coming into school on Monday 16th 

December to complete eye tests for children in our Reception classes.    

 

The NHS recommends vision screening at age 4 to 5 years. The Birmingham 

Community Healthcare team want to identify children with reduced vision in one or 

both eyes. The aim is to detect any problems early enough so that your child can 

receive effective treatment. 

 

Please see the leaflet attached to this letter which will give more information on the 

screening process and how to opt out of this screening test.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to either contact the school office on 0121 

716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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